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Our Upcoming “Friend Day”

June was an incredible month with special days at both churches, but the
highlight was the 3rd anniversary of Hope Baptist Church, it was an exciting
service and the Lord worked in the hearts of those who attended. We also
celebrated Father's Day with our first “Pancakes with Dad” breakfast before
the service. It also was a special service and something we plan on doing
each year. We have also continued the English Classes as an evangelistic
outreach and we have had people visit the church because of the classes!
Missionary Robbie Prater has done a great job with the classes and we hope
to see people saved as a result this month! We had our men’s fellowship
meeting and our pastor’s fellowship meeting as well in June. Pastor Matias
and | both preached in the pastor’s fellowship and | believe it was a blessing
to all who attended!

Friend Day is our special event this month at Hope Baptist Church. This will
be an opportunity to invite friends and family to a special service (Friend Day
is an actual celebrated day in Argentina). Thank you for praying for the
ministry in Argentina.

Serving Together,

Patrick, Leslie, Lily, Piper, vy, and Isla Henry
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Prayer Requests

e Pray for the English
Classes.

e Pray for our
discipleship
ministries.

e Pray for Friend Day
at Hope Baptist
Church.

e Pray for Faith and
Hope Baptist
Churches.

Support Address
Victory Global Baptist Missions
PO Box 365
Loganville, GA 30052

Contact Information
Patrick and Leslie Henry
Phone: 404-500-8750
Email: p_henry@me.com




